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March 14, 2022

Re: New Curriculum
Dear Parents/Guardians of BTPS Students:

The Minister of Education announced last week that starting in September 2022, there will be new
curriculum implemented in the following grades and subject areas:

e K-3 Mathematics

e K-3 English Language Arts and Literature

e K-6 Physical Education and Wellness

In September 2023, new curriculum will be implemented for:
e Grades 4-6 Mathematics
e Grades 4-6 English Language Arts and Literature

The final K-3 English Language Arts and Literature, K-3 Mathematics and K-6 Physical Education and
Wellness curriculums and supporting resources will be available on new.LearnAlberta.ca in April 2022.

BTPS has been preparing our teachers for new curriculum implementation. We will continue to work
through the implementation process with our staff this spring and next year. We are committed to
maximizing student learning, in a safe and caring environment, supported by a highly effective team. |
am very proud of the support that our teachers and staff provide our students.

It has been announced that the new curriculum will be available in April. After our Learning Services
team has a chance to review the new curriculum, we will be able to provide additional information to
parents/guardians about the changes.

Take care,
ggﬁ/ﬂ/ﬁw
Rhae-Ann Holoien
Superintendent

Buffalo Trail Public Schools is committed to maximizing student learning, in a safe and caring environment, supported by a highly effective team.


https://new.learnalberta.ca/

